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Townsend, Erle

From: George Fogg <gaffer1531@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 23, 2023 10:19 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

The recent disaster that Maine has gone through with the flooding and power outages of nearly a week ought to show 

the fallacy of requiring EV motor vehicles. Had our dependency been on EV motor vehicles the whole thing would have 

been much worse. We need the diversity of other energy. The whole idea of electricity for everything will not fly with 

the current electric grid. Leave the gasoline MV’s alone. 

Sent from Mail for Windows 

 


